
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE: COVID-19 

July 20, 2020 
General Update 

Staff Testing:     
 
6/23/20 - 82 tested, 79 negative, 3 asymptomatic Positives, the employees that tested positive 
work in dining, nursing, and transportation and recovered at home.  This round is complete.  All 
staff has returned to work. 
 
6/30/20 – 89 tested – 89 negatives 
 
7/07/20 – 53 tested – 53 negatives  
 
7/14/20 – 73 tested – 70 negative and 3 pending 
 
7/18/20 – 15 tested 
 
Care Center Update: 
7/9/20 - 61 Personal Care Residents tested –61 Negative 
 

Residential Updates: 
Walking at Night - Security has asked me to mention to the residents that if you like to walk in 
the evenings, please wear bright or reflective clothing.  It can be hard to see people! 

Visitation – Please note that we still do not have visitation on campus.  We had hoped to open 
up for visitation this week, but after seeing what has happened in so many other states, we are 
going to wait a week or 2 longer to be sure it is safe.  More plans will be revealed shortly.  
Residents can go off campus to see their family if they feel it is safe to do so and we do offer 
window visits – please contact Marketing if you are interested at 610-359-4425. 

Just a reminder to wear your mask if you are around others and in the building.  Please be sure 
it covers your nose and mouth. 

It is going to be very hot today – try to stay indoors and drink lots of water! 


